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Aloha!

 

Welcome to Alumni e-News

We hope you will enjoy our EWCA Alumni e-News. It is designed to give you quick updates on what is happening with your alumni association. The newsletter will be published on an occasional basis when we have items of interest to tell you about. We would appreciate getting your reactions and suggestions to make the e-newsletter better. Let us know at alumni@eastwestcenter.org.

 

 

 

About Us 

 

More than 50,000 men and women have been EWC participants in its 49-year history, and many have joined the 47 established EWCA chapters in 22 countries.

The East-West Center Association, the Center's official alumni organization, works with alumni to strengthen the EWC network. We hope that you'll keep in touch with us.

 

 

 

Contact Us 

 

Click here to update your contact information 

EWC Associates Office
1601 East-West Road
Honolulu, HI  96848-1601 

Phone:  808-944-7506 
Fax:  808-944-7376
Email:  Alumni@EastWestCenter.org
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   Main Features 

Hawaii 2010 Conference Website 

 

The Associates Office is working hard to get information on the 50th Anniversary Conference posted on our website. We have added information on the call for papers as well as the conference venue and accommodation suggestions for the conference. Don't forget to check our conference website often as we are always adding and updating information. 

 

The conference website url is: http://www.eastwestcenter.org/hawaii2010
 

(Back to Top)


 

Will you be the winner of a free Golden Anniversary Conference registration? 

 

As a reminder, we are still accepting update forms until June 30, 2009 for our special drawing for free registration (a $250 value) for our Golden Anniversary Alumni Conference in July 2010 and other gifts such as EWC pens, pins, and other EWC mementos.
 

Don’t hesitate, send in your update form now. You can access the update form on our website at: 

http://www.eastwestcenter.org/alumni/contact-information OR contact us at alumni@eastwestcenter.org and we will send you the form to fill out.
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Hawaii Chapter Annual Meeting & Fundraising Dinner 

  

The Hawaii Chapter Annual Meeting and Fundraising Dinner was held on Sunday, April 5 at Luana Hills Country Club on the beautiful windward side of Oahu. Each year, the Hawaii Chapter uses the dinner as an opportunity to hold their annual meeting, as well as to raise funds for the East-West Center Summer Travel Grant. This year, the Hawaii Chapter was able to fund five Summer Travel Grants for deserving East-West Center students.
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Nearly 130 people enjoyed the event by seeing old friends, meeting new friends, shopping at the bazaar, purchasing unique items during the auction, and the always-popular entertainment by current EWC students. 
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As is tradition with the Annual Dinner, the Hawaii Chapter Outstanding Service Award is awarded to the Hawaii Chapter member who has provided outstanding service to the East-West Center, East-West Center Association, and/or to the local community. The 2008 award was presented to Thanh-Lo Sananikone, Managing Director of PACMAR Inc. 


Congratulations to Thanh-Lo and to the Hawaii Chapter for another successful dinner! 
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Congratulations to EWCA Board Members 

 

Each spring the EWCA Executive Board nominates EWCA members to serve on the Board. The slate of candidates is voted on by EWCA Chapters. We are pleased to recognize the following EWCA members who will be joining with continuing Board members for the next three years. 

  

Re-election of current board members: 
 
Reynaldo Garay, United States, (67 ISI Language Training), Vice President EWCA Southern California Chapter, former President of California Dollars for Scholars, former Dean of Academic Affairs of the Los Angeles Community College District

  

Ricardo Trimillos, United States, (62 ISI MA), Chair, Asian Studies, University of Hawaii, Recipient of EWCA Hawaii Chapter Outstanding Service Award, Co-chair 2010 EWC/EWCA Alumni Conference

  

Thanh-Lo Sananikone, United States/ Vietnam, (64 ISI BA), Co-Chair EWCA Hanoi Conference, Managing Director, PacMar Inc., Honolulu, Chair EWCA Development Committee

 

Election of new board members: 
 

”Jad” Nopamat Veohong, Thailand, (73 CLI), Instrumental in ensuring the success of the Thai Chapter’s recent fund raising effort which resulted in raising $185,000 for the scholarship endowment. 

 

Jenny Garmendia (99 Political Science), US, Director, Project Aware Foundation,. Recent EWC graduate, head of Southern California Chapter, member of EWCA Networking Committee. 

 

Solomon Kantha (2005 Political Science) Papua New Guinea. Works for the UN International Organization on Migration Office Heads the PNG EWCA Chapter. 

 

Augustina Salvador Takashy (1983 Population Institute) Federated States of Micronesia. She has worked with the FSM government in a variety of positions including finance, gender, and consultancies. 

  

Richard Vuylsteke (70 OG), President, American Chamber of Commerce, Hong Kong. Previously held same position in Taiwan. 
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EWC Alumnus Wins Best Dissertation Award

 

Former East-West Center Degree Fellow Vijay Munusamy (2000 MBA) was awarded the 2009 Best Dissertation Award by the International Academy of Intercultural Research for his dissertaton "Decoding the meaning of multiculturalism: An international study of Malayasia, Singapore and Hawai'i."

 

Vijay received his PhD in International Management from the University of Hawai'i Shidler College of Business and received the Wall Street Journal Best Student Award while at Shidler College. 

 

We would like to extend our sincere congratulations to Vijay for his outstanding work! 
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Question of the Month

 

A special thank you to everyone who voted on last month's question of the month! Check out this month's question click here. Be sure to look for the results in next month's e-newsletter!

 

Last month's question: 

 

Will you update your information with the Associates Office for a chance to win a free registration to the 2010 Conference in Honolulu?

 

Most definitely - 83 % 

Maybe - I'm thinking about it - 10% 

I can win a prize? What do I do? - 7% 

Nah, not interested - 0%
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